
From: Adam Deguire  

Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2010 1:59 PM 

To: 'Oren Shur' 

Subject: Proposal from Martinez Campaign 

Oren, 

  

With so much at stake, Susana Martinez believes that New Mexicans deserve a substantive debate 

about the most important issues confronting our state and voters have earned the opportunity to 

review and analyze the visions and plans each candidate offers. 

Unfortunately, your campaign began attacking Susana the day after the primary election concluded with 

a negative ad, which has been proven to be false.  We are setting the record straight on the crime issue 

and will never allow false attacks to go unanswered.  But, we believe voters deserve an opportunity to 

hear from each candidate concerning their visions and we propose that both campaigns commit to only 

positive advertising through at least the end of July.  There will be plenty of time to have a healthy 

debate about the differences between the candidates this fall. 

We ask that you give serious consideration to this proposal.  I look forward to your response, so we can 

change the tone of this campaign.  Following this agreement, I look forward to meeting with you to build 

a mutually agreeable general election debate schedule. 

Respectfully, 

Adam Deguire 


